The Pleasanton City Council met in special session on Tuesday, June 18, 2024, at 4:45pm at
Pleasanton City Hall, 1608 Laurel Street, Pleasanton, KS, for the purpose of approving a quote from
Myrick Mechanical to replace an air conditioning unit at city hall.

Mayor Young called the meeting to order at 4:45pm. Council present: Schreckhise, Skipper, and
Randall. Absent: Portmann and Herring. City Administrator/Clerk Becky Hegwald was also present.

Mayor Young presented a quote from Myrick Mechanical in the amount of $4,650.00 to replace the
air conditioning unit for the front offices at city hall.

Motion was made by Skipper, seconded by Randall, to approve the purchase. Motion carried
unanimously.

Motion was made by Skipper, seconded by Schreckhise, to adjourn.

Motion carried unanimously and council adjourned at 4:47pm.

Approved June 24, 2024



